
PHOTO DOCUMENTATION 
 

CORPORATE SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY (CSR) PROGRAM  
BICOL LEG 

19 to 21 April  2018 
 
 
 

A. ASSEMBLING OF RELIEF GOODS ON 19 APRIL 2018 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Members of the Advance team, together with the employees and OJTs of DOT- Region V and tour coordinator 
from Donsol Eco-Tours, assembled the supplies based on the required number of items per bag.   
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Above: 
Members of the advance team, together with 
DOT-Region V volunteers, assembled the relief 
good items.   

Left: 
The members of the advance team were joined 
for lunch by the DOT-Region V volunteers at 1st 
Colonial Grill.  



The TPB volunteers were joined by the people of Barangay Muladbucad Pequeno for a group 
photo.  

B. SHORT COURTESY CALL TO MAYOR ONGJOCO OF GUINOBATAN 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

C. RELIEF GOODS DISTRIBUTION AT BARANGAY MULADBUCAD PEQUENO 
 
 
  

The TPB volunteers conducted a short-courtesy call to Mayor Ann Gemma Ongjoco prior to the 
team’s distribution of the relief goods in Muladbucad Pequeno.  



       C. RELIEF GOODS DISTRIBUTION AT BARANGAY MULADBUCAD PEQUENO 
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D. VISIT TO SEVERAL TOURIST SITES IN ALBAY 
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E. DINNER RECEPTION WITH DOT-V REGIONAL DIRECTOR BENJAMIN F. SANTIAGO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

The TPB volunteers were joined for dinner by DOT-V Regional Director Benjamin F. Santiago at 
Balay Cena Una on 20 April 2018.   


